Law Enforcement Merit System Council

2102 West Encanto Boulevard Mail Drop 1290 Phoenix, Arizona 85009



Phone: (602) 223-2286 Fax: (602) 223-2096 www.azdps.gov/about/LEMSC

January 31, 2023

Interim Director Kenneth Hunter Arizona Department of Public Safety P.O. Box 6638 Phoenix, AZ 85005-6638

Director Hunter:

The Arizona Law Enforcement Merit System Council (LEMSC) conducted a video/teleconference business meeting on Tuesday, January 31, 2023, and made the following decisions:

- 1. The next LEMSC meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 28, 2023.
- 2. Discussed HB 2479, the bill to continue LEMSC another eight years.
- 3. Discussed HB 2002, a bill that expands LEMSC jurisdiction to hear discipline appeal cases for additional classifications within the Department of Corrections.
- 4. Approved modifications to the Administrative Services Officer classification (Class #5401).
- 5. Approved modifications to the Police Communications Dispatcher classification (Class #6300).
- 6. Approved modifications to the Public Safety Call-Taker classification (Class #6302).

7. Call to public was made, no response.

Jennifer Pinnow, Major

LEMSC Business Manager

Jennigh Pinnow

Cc:

Lt. Col. Jenna Mitchell

Lt. Col. Daniel Lugo

Lt. Col. Timothy Chung

Lt. Col. Deston Coleman, Jr

Lt. Col. Daven Byrd

Superintendent William Long

Inspector Andy Vasquez

Major John Paul Cartier, Human Resources Manager

Philip Brailsford, General Council